
Council 6 December 2018

REPORT TO: FULL COUNCIL

DATE: 6 DECEMBER 2018

SUBJECT: PART ‘B’ REFERRALS FROM POLICY AND RESOURCES 
COMMITTEE ON 29 NOVEMBER 2018

66 Update on One Public Estate (OPE) Programme – Public Service Hub and 
Ryedale House Site 

Considered – report of the Delivery and Frontline Services Lead.

Members considered that should the content of Appendix 2 be discussed the debate would 
move into exempt.

Decision

That should the content of Appendix 2 be considered the debate would move into exempt.

Recommendation  to Council

a) A full financial assessment is completed for the development of a PSH for Ryedale.
b) Alternative options are investigated for the development of a PSH for Ryedale and the 

Ryedale House site. 
c) No further progress on the project for the development of the RH site is made until a 

decision is made on the options for the PSH project.

Voting record
Unanimous


